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Alexander Gunyon

From: Mike Wilkins 
Sent: 13 May 2024 12:57
To: Consultations
Subject: No to 2,000 Houses

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I am writing to strongly and vehemently object to the proposed 2,000 
new houses being built in Blean. 
 
Traffic. 
I live at , Rough Common and the road through Rough 
Common is already busy. Adding 2,000 homes will create massive 
traffic problems for all residents. 
Access 
The proposed access routes will already create problems along the 
very busy Whitstable road. 
Location 
 We need to retain and protect the wonderful mixture of woodlands, 
orchards and farmland - not destroy it all! 
Sewage 
We all know that when it rains untreated sewage is being pumped into 
the sea. The water board claims that they need massive funds to 
increase the sewage plant and repair leaking pipes. 2000 homes will 
only add to this diabolical situation destroying rivers and sea. 
 
It beggars belief that anyone could have come up with this proposal to 
build 2000 houses in this beautiful area which will have such a 
detrimental effect on residents'  lives. 
 
I would trust that you would give serious consideration to my 
vehement objection to this proposal and reject this scheme outright. 
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Dr Mike Wilkins MBE 
 
 
 




